
 

 

 

 

 

Eco Visit  

Wednesday 14th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

The Eco-Council have kindly been invited to the Market Place Tesco store in Braintree to 

learn about the importance of recycling and what we can do as a school to help. Each week 

we deposit the school’s soft plastic in their recycling bins.  

The Eco-Council will need to leave school by no later than 9.15am on the morning of 

Wednesday 14th June. We will be walking to the Tesco store and we return to school before 

lunch. 

If you do not give permission for your child to attend the above visit, please contact the 

school office as soon as possible. If we do not hear from you then we will assume you are 

happy for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any further queries or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Many thanks 

Hannah Cleary  
 

 

 


